recto (12/20/19

nationalgrid

Andrea Desilets Agostino Principal Environmental Scientist National Grid

December 12, 2019

Leverett Conservation Commission Attn: Miho Connolly, Conservation Commission Agent PO Box 300, Leverett, MA 01054.

RE: Notification of Utility Maintenance Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act

E5/F6 Insulator Replacement Project

Dear Members of the Leverett Conservation Commission:

The New England Power Company d/b/d National Grid (NEP) is planning to conduct utility maintenance work on the E5/F6 Transmission Line in Leverett that is exempt from the Wetlands Protection Act. The Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection has requested that we provide you with this courtesy notification and our contact information should you have any questions. A locus map showing where the work will occur is attached. We anticipate beginning the work in January 2019 and completing the activities over the course of a year.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact me 781-907-3649 or Theresa Portante of BSC Group at 617-896-4509. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely.

Andrea Desilets Agostino

Principal Environmental Scientist

National Grid

Attachments:

Site Location Map

cc: Theresa Portante, BSC Group, Inc.